



June 7, 2016

A Personal Message from MPP Soo Wong

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Scarborough-Agincourt, I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone participating in the Second Annual Scarborough Community Multicultural Festival (SCMF).

The Festival returns for the second year to celebrate the diverse cultures that define us as a nation. Through job fairs, cultural pageants, marketplace, and live performances, the Festival has done an outstanding job in bringing Scarborough residents together from different cultural backgrounds.

I would like to commend the planning committee of the SCMF for raising awareness of diversity, promoting our cultural mosaic, and celebrating multiculturalism.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable event.

Sincerely,

Soo Wong, MPP